





WhatsApp’s text from Mr. Charles Ng, Associate Director-General of Investment Promotion, Invest Hong Kong, the Government of the Hong Kong SAR



Very good morning to you.

Dear Rafi

So sorry to learn that you are stepping down as Chairman of the Israeli Chamber of Commerce.  

Your enormous accomplishment and the unwavering support during your tenure at the Israeli Chamber are much appreciated by ALL.  

HK and all of us who have the privileged and honour working with you are blessed and very grateful for your passion for our city and for being the solid rock bridging Israel and Hong Kong. 

I wish you all the very best in your journey ahead and very much look forward to staying in touch in your personal capacity as a treasured lifetime friend. 

Best,
Charles

